
WP3 – T 3.8 4th Stakeholder Checkpoint 
 
As CEIPES is not an organisation incorporated within the prison administration, the 
involvement of prison staff was more difficult.  
In order to gather the availability of staff and optimize their involvement, CEIPES has merged 
the activity of the 4th stakeholder checkpoint with the policy workshop foreseen in WP 5 
(the workshop took place on the 17th October 2022).  The report document can be found in 
Teamwork under Category WP5 5.1 Policy Workshop and it is named “CEIPES Report – 
Workshop National Position Paper”. 


